
Tom Belus
I support the approval of this project. In these uncertain times the RAMACO project has and will
create important economic benefits through jobs and and future growth opportunities that we
continue to need in Wyoming. RAMACO has addressed through out the process that the
environment will be protected. Their grants from the U.S. Department of Energy substantiate the
viability and potential of the entire project.


